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Russell, Merlin

From: Curtis, Jeff [Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2009 5:18 PM
To: Kuncicky, Daniel
Cc: Risse, Gerhard L; RStebnisky@ectinc.com; Tripp, Anthony
Subject: "Safety-Kleen Medley Corrective Action"

Daniel, 
  
Per our telephone conference today regarding the discovery of VOC's at the Safety-Kleen Medley facility. With the 
Department's concurence we will move immediately to Part V - General Corrective Action Conditions #4 and commence 
site rehabilitation in accordance with Rule 62-730.225 and Chapter 62-780, F.A.C. for the AOC identified in the previous 
notification letter dated June 4, 2009.  I have copied Rick Stebnisky of ECT, Inc. who will be working with Safety-Kleen on 
this project. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jeff Curtis 
EHS Manager, Florida 
Safety-Kleen Systems 
Office: 561-738-3026 
Cell: 561-523-4719 
Fax: 561-731-1696 
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com 
www.safety-kleen.com 
  


